
ARCTIC FIGURE SKATING CLUB VOLUNTEER POLICY 

JULY 1, 2016 – JUNE 30, 2017 MEMBERSHIP YEAR 

Management of the Arctic Figure Skating Club requires many hours of volunteer time from each member 

family.  For the 2016-2017 membership year, we will be asking each family to volunteer a minimum of 

(7.5) hours (3.75 hours for 2
nd

 Club members/families). 

The Arctic Figure Skating Club requires a $50 ($25 for 2
nd

 Club members/families) fee from each family 

to ensure that volunteer hour minimums will be achieved.  If you have fulfilled the volunteer requirement 

for the 2015-2016 membership year, you are not required to pay the fee for the 2016-2017 membership 

year.  The fee will continue to be waived for each new membership year if the volunteer requirement was 

met for the previous membership year. 

 A Committee Chair will be responsible for keeping track of each family’s volunteer service time.  Forms 

will be provided in the club office for reporting your hours.   

 


